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Get Ready Seminar Planned for SWOSU
Students
01.28.2009

Southwestern Oklahoma State University students are invited to a "Get Ready" seminar
on February 5 that will help students fine tune their job searching skills.

The seminar is planned for 5:30 p.m. in Room 104 of the Stafford Center. Everyone is
invited, and admission is free. The seminar will address personal presentation skills,
successful job-seeking techniques and advice on the upcoming February 12 Career
Fair at SWOSU.  Phi Beta Lambda officers will model interview scenarios and answer
questions.

Dr. Patsy Parker, professor in the Department of Entrepreneurship and Computer
Systems and co-sponsor of Phi Beta Lambda (PBL), said the seminar will last
approximately 45 minutes.  Although seniors are the ones preparing to launch a career,
this seminar contains valuable information for freshmen, sophomores and juniors also. 


